
 

 

 

 

10.12.24 2:15pm Reception and year 1 Nativity – sold out 

11.12.24 9:15am Reception and year 1 Nativity – some tickets available 

12.12.24 5pm – 6:30pm Year 2 and 3 Christmas performance – sold out 

12.12.24 School Day Christmas Wrapping Room [If enough volunteers] 

13.12.24 9:30am – 11am Year 2 and 3 Christmas performance – some tickets 
available 

17.12.24 School Day Book Swap Shop Day  

18.12.24 4pm Start Y4/5/6 All Saints Church Christmas Concert – sold out 

18.12.24 School Day Christmas dinner and party (children wear party clothes) 
for Reception, Year 1 and year 2 

19.12.24 School Day Christmas dinner and party (children wear party clothes) 
for Year 3, Year 4, Year 5, Year 6 

20.12.24 1:15pm Early finish for end of term + non-uniform 

Christmas Holidays 

Date: 05.12.24 Learning from Each Other, Achieving Together Issue no. 13 

SVPS Headlines 

Non-Uniform / Christmas Jumpers / Festive Dress  

Your child’s Christmas Dinner and Party Day and also the last 
day of term will be full non-uniform. It will be lovely to see all  
of the Christmas Jumpers and Festive Dress. 
 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sports News 

 

 On Monday 2nd December, our Girls’ Football Team 
represented Cheltenham Town in the Gloucestershire 
ESFA County Finals. This took place at Oxstalls Sports 
Park. 

We played against Forest of Dean, South 
Gloucestershire and Tewksbury in our group. 
Unfortunately, we didn't progress to the regionals. 
Despite having a lot of the possession, we just couldn't 
get the ball over the line in the first two matches and 
then managed to win our last match 3-0. We then 
played another match against the 3rd place team from 
the other group which we also one 1-0.  They should 
be very proud of themselves for reaching the finals 
and representing Cheltenham Town and SVPS. 

Well done to: Laura, Harriet, Niamh, Zofia, Aaliyah, 
Arabella, Rosie and Mia. Many thanks to the parents 
for giving lifts and staying to support.  

Mrs Brown 🙂 

 

 

On Thursday, the Swindon Village Tag Rugby Team 

went to Dunalley Primary School to play our first 

fixtures of the year. For the first time in years, we 

took two teams – which is an achievement in itself. 

The A team won their first game 7-6 and lost their 

second 8-7. The B team had a trickier time and lost 

their first 8-2 and lost their second 7-3. We learned a 

lot during these games and all the children 

represented their school brilliantly. For some 

children, this was their first time representing the 

school in any sports which is a huge achievement!  

Well done to: Mia, Betsy, Ivo, Tommy, Rafa, Alfie R-

L, Robert, Ronnie, Jack, Zach, Alfie H, Chen, Freddie, 

Ele, Albie, Ryan, Theo, Rex, Seren and Henry. A huge 

thank you to parents for their help with lifts and 

their support on the day! Watch this space for future 

games and results 😊 

 

  
On Wednesday 4th December our A and B Boys’ Football Teams played Rowanfield at home. Both 

teams played really well resulting a win for both teams. A won 2-1 and the Bs won 5-1. Many Thanks 

to Mr Philcox and Mr Bailey for refereeing and all the parents who came to support. Mrs Brown and 

Mr Roddis. 🙂 

 



 

 



 

                     

 


